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Hello Christine,  

 

My name is Rod Hill and I have owned several homes but stayed in Sherwood over 

the last 20 years. I don’t understand how the home we bought to retire in wouldn’t 

count under this bill as we have only lived here 6 years. I don’t understand why a 10 

year condition is part of it. What does that have to do with anything. I am now 70 and 

we are finally in what may be our last home. Please remove or amend the condition 

of 10 years as it has no bearing on the reason the bill was written. You’re only going 

to help seniors who haven’t moved in the last ten years and that doesn’t seem to 

make sense.  

 

Thank You 

Rod Hill 

 


